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Request: 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, please can you tell me: 
 
What the budget for maintaining war memorials was in each year since 2009-2010 to the present 
day.  
 
Response:  
 
There is no allocated budget specific to war memorials.  All works to war memorials are 
maintained and repaired as required through a combination of day to day repairs and planned 
maintenance works. The Council has however invested £493,618.68 between 2013 and 2015 in 
refurbishing a number of War Memorials across the borough. 


